
 

Lake at Little Stanion, Corby 

In the summer of 2022, we got a local waterways 

management company, AquaServe UK, to come and 

give us an independent assessment of the retention 

lake. We agreed that works were needed to clear 

away the reeds which were starting to encroach 

over the entire lake. 

 

The work was started in September, 2022, when we 

had the trees thinned out and cleared away from 

the inlets and around the entire lake. 

In October AquaServe brought in an aquatic 

harvesting machine to begin the work of cutting 

away the reeds 

We are very pleased with how it now looks. We look 

forward to continue working with AquaServe in the 

future to keep the lake well maintained. 


